### The BEACH HAVEN BREAKER



Happy November, Beach Haven!

October was another successful month in Queen City! We celebrated our Week of Respect with a school-wide spirit week, Workout Wednesday began with Yoga in the courtyard, the Beach Haven Fire Department stopped by for Fire Prevention Activities, and we hosted our first virtual Halloween Parade. Additionally, Mrs. Harkness hosted a guest speaker and had a drone demonstration for her students while Mrs. Deakyne brought her students to Bayview Park and Fantasy Island for mini class field trips! Finally, Mrs. Jean Frazier, our Board Member, has hosted numerous classrooms for our Library on the Lawn program! It is evident that the Beach Haven Staff and Community is committed to the whole child education approach!

Please reach out to me with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have throughout the year. My email is cmeyrick@beachhavenschool.com.

Continuing to promise every student a future!

## Did you see Beach Haven in the news!?

CLICK THE TITLES BELOW

**Beach Haven Borough School District** 

Beach Haven School Takes Field Trip Close to Home

Veterans Visit Beach Haven as Part of Retreat

# November is the month of GRATITUDE!!

#### **Educational Focus**

As we approach the end of the 1st Trimester and prepare for our parent-teacher conferences, I encourage you to login and view your Child's Gradebook on Realtime. After your complete your Child's Daily Health Questionnaire, you have complete access to your child's grades and attendance through the Parent Portal.

Regardless of your child's grade, the updated Report Card provides a snapshot on how your child is progressing academically. Specific grade-level information was shared in the 2020-2021 Student Handbook (Click Here)!

Education is a shared commitment between dedicated teachers, motivated students, and enthusiastic parents with high expectations!

### **Upcoming Events**

11/11-Workout Wednesdays Continue

11/18-Board Meeting at 5pm

11/25-Early Dismissal Day

11/26-11/27-School Closed

See you on Monday, November 30th!

Look for this monthly publication in your child's folder, webpage, and Facebook page!